
Secretaries Report 2017 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the current committee for all their 

hard work over the past year as it does take a lot of time and commitment to 

keep the Society running smoothly.   And thank you to the 3 current committee 

members who aren’t continuing on the committee, Sue Fraser for all her work on 

the committee including running the photo and colouring in competitions over 

the last two years.  And to Natasha and Carol Miller for their contributions to the 

committee.   

 

Membership is at the highest since the Society began which is a very positive 

sign.   

 

More and more shows now run Pinto sections as the Pinto section becomes one 

of the largest breed section at many shows.  We had record numbers enter the 

Pinto section at HOY this year with more ponies than any other year which is 

really great to see.  Thank you to all those involved with HOY including the 

people who help before and on the day of the show as it does take a lot of 

preparation to run as smoothly as it does. 

 

We have had positive feedback from the RAS with the way we pass on 

information from them to our members so hopefully everyone is keeping 

informed on what the RAS is planning. 

 

On a personal note please remember that the people on our committee have  

jobs and family commitments so we try very hard to reply in a timely manner but 

cannot always but do our very best. 

 

Julie Pascoe 

 

 

 
 

 

 


